
April 2023 Round Up Notes

 

Treasury:

We had $5119.56 to start. There was some income deposited, $925.00,

& another $225.00 has been received from pre-registrations done at the Spring Area Assembly.

Not much has been donated, thus far, for scholarships.

Expenses we incurred were:

The PO Box       $88.00

Caterer               $600.00 down payment

                               Total expenses: $688.00

Final most current balance is     $5581.56

  

Registration:

Envelopes were received. We are being loaned 6 extremely large coffee pots. Waiting on Paul for the printing of 
the pages needed for envelope stuffing ( program, “ Why We Pay”, survey, name tag inserts ). Plaques and the 
banners have been acquired. May dress up the main large banner with roman numeral stickers signifying that this
is the XLIV Round Up being presented. Sign up sheet is being prepared, it will be based on first come, first 
served basis for time slots. We also need to get some empty buckets for donations. Lanyards have been 
delivered.

* There was an error in the rough draft of the program, a duplicate topic. The correct topic for Paul H.’s slot at 
9:00pm Friday night is 

“AA Three Legacies/ General Service”.

 

Donations:

Keep asking, we still have a lot of materials to get in order to put on the function.

 

Raffle:

Checking with Lee for more raffle ticket rolls.

 

YPAA:

May need a back up for the countdown, Yolanda is contacting Brittany.

 

Miscellaneous:

All other departments are up to date or on hold until some of the other tasks, listed above, are completed. 

At the hotel,  a 15 room block is in place for the Round Up; 6 being used 

by Round Up Committee members and being funded by the Committee.


